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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 
 

 
Whole School 
(Y1-Y6) 

96.2% 

Early Years 84.34% 

F1 95.51% 

F2 89.76% 

Year 1 88% 

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 96.43% 

Year 4 97.20% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 95.60% 

SCD1 100% 

SCD2  95% 

 
 
 
Easter Service 
We look forward to welcoming all parents and carers to 
our Easter Service next Thursday morning at 9.30am at 
the Methodist Church in Moreton. It is the first time we 
will have been to church to celebrate together, and we 
hope that you will enjoy it.  
 
Parents Class Rep Meeting 
After the Easter Service on Thursday, we will be meeting our Parent Class Representatives. We 
will be talking about the success so far this year and what our parents, carers and community 
would like to focus on next. If you have any feedback, or anything that you would like raising at 
the meeting, please speak to your class rep. Further information is available on our School 
Website.  
 
NSPCC Visit to School  
Next Tuesday 27th March, we are very lucky to have a visit from the NSPCC. They are presenting a 
whole school assembly on the work that they do and class workshops on keeping themselves safe. 
We look forward to sharing this with you.  
   
Uniform Reminder 
We have received fantastic feedback regarding the raised expectations in uniform at Eastway. 
Thank you so much to all the parents and carers for your continued support with this, the children 
are looking so smart and it is having a positive impact in school. Please note that trainers are NOT 
part of our school uniform. If you have any concerns regarding uniform or providing uniform, 
please let us know or visit F.U.P.S (Free Uniform for Primary Schools) in Moreton, for more 
information visit https://www.wirralfuss.co.uk/wirral-f-u-p-s-free-uniform-for-primary-school/  
You can also donate any uniform you no longer require.  

 So proud of the Eastway Team this week. We had a visit from a 
National Leader in Education, he spoke to parents, staff, governors and 
children. He observed lessons and spent a full day with us to see how 
the school is doing and what it is like to be part of the Eastway 
Community. He was so impressed by our amazing children and the 
wonderful work that they are producing. Thanks again to the parents 
group who spoke so highly of our school and shared all the positives 
from this year so far. Sincere thanks to all the staff who work tirelessly 
in providing such amazing experiences and learning opportunities for all 
our children, it was a pleasure to see all the effort recognised and 

receive the praise you all deserve. Well done Eastway! 

This week’s 
Attendance Figures.   

 

Attend Today, Achieve 

Tomorrow. 

mailto:schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk
https://www.wirralfuss.co.uk/wirral-f-u-p-s-free-uniform-for-primary-school/


Heads Together – Mentally Healthy Schools 
This week saw the launch of the website www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk from the Heads 
Together Charity fronted by The Duchess of Cambridge. We are using a range of strategies in 
school to promote mental health and wellbeing. This website offers fantastic advice and guidance 
on raising awareness of mental health and provides practical and reliable resources for our staff to 
be able to support our work with children in school. If you would like further information, please 
speak to our Mental Health and Wellbeing Lead, our Deputy, Mrs Jones.  
 

Love  
Each half term we have a Value that we focus on and each week is launched with 
a new theme in our Monday Values Assembly. Our Value for this half term has 
been Love, this week we have been focusing on self-esteem and love for 
ourselves. The children have been taking selfies and reflecting on what they love 
about themselves. Pop in and see our #LoveOurSelfie display outside the school 
hall.  

 
ADHD Foundation  
We are extremely lucky to have secured the ADHD Foundation to be working with our school. They 
provide a range of services and many of our pupils, staff members and families are benefiting 
from their expertise and support. Mrs Brodie will writing to share more inform about our 
partnership work and some parent/ carer workshops that are coming up on issues that you have 
asked for support with such as managing challenging behaviour and understanding of ADHD and 
Autism. We hope that you will find them useful.  
 

Healthy Snacking 
We have introduced Snack Swap in school and have been 
completing work with the children based on the 
Change4Life guidance on making good snack choices. We 
are sending home a Family Snack Challenge leaflet today so 
you can work through this at home with your children.  
 
Clubs 
Just to remind you, there are no clubs next week, and will start back the week after we come 
back after Easter, w/c 23rd April.   
Club letters and booking instructions will be coming home next week with your child so please 
make sure you have activated your ParentPay account to enable you to book your child a place on 
any clubs. 
By now you should all have received a letter with your login details for ParentPay (if you haven't 
please contact the office).  Next week we will have 2 drop in sessions in the Family Centre, where 
will have I Pads available and someone on hand to offer assistance on setting up your account and 
to answer any questions you may have about the school going cashless. 
Monday 9.00 - 10.30 
Wednesday 9.00 - 10.30 
 
Upcoming Dates  

29th March  Easter Service (last day in school) 

Friday 30th March – Tuesday 17th April School closed for Spring Break 

Monday 16th April Inset Day (school closed for pupils) 

Monday 7th May School closed for Bank Holiday 

W/c 14th May Y ear 6 SATS week 

Mon 28th May – Friday 1st June School closed for Half Term 

w/c 11th June  Year 1 Phonics Screening Test  

Tuesday 26th June  Sports Day (Weather permitting) 

4th July Year 6 visit their new High School 

5th July F2 New Starters meeting 

9th July Reserve Sports Day (Weather permitting) 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Trip 

20th July Year 6 Leavers assembly  

24th July Last day of term  

http://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/


 


